SUGS - Swansea University Guides and Scouts

This term the society has again been involved in the community. We provided assistance at the
Brownie starquest funday held in April to celebrate their 100t birthday. We also assisted in putting
a tent up and taking it down in Clyne gardens on each Sunday during May for Clyne in bloom. The
regular members continued to assist with scouting and guiding units until the end of term.

Our AGM was held in April, at which a new Treasurer, Secretary and and Social Secretary were
elected. This years current President was also re-elected.

We held a rock climbing social at Dynamic Rock in Swansea during February, which everyone
enjoyed.

The society started planning a summer camp to be held in June, after exams had finished.
Unfortunately, it was hard to find a time to suit everyone between the end of exams and London
rally and due to this, it had to be cancelled.



